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To the St. Paul City Council:

I am concerned about the plan to change the definition of “household” in the student housing zone overlay district. I
strongly encourage the City Council to reconsider the negative impact of changing the existing plan from the
maximum number of adults who can live in a dwelling unit from four to six.

Thank you for your consideration.

Terese Fink Peterson
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